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9th  March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Red Nose Day – Friday 18th March 2022.  
 
We are excited to be able to support Red Nose Day this year. 
The donations received helps projects and organisations to 
make a real difference to the lives of millions of people across 
the UK and around the world.  
 
Poverty isn’t simple, and it’s not always easy to see. It’s behind so many of the issues that 

Comic Relief work to tackle. In each of these areas, the COVID-19 pandemic has made 

people’s lives even harder, so our support is as important as ever. 

We are planning a fun and active day in school and invite the children to wear something 

red into school or wear a crazy hair style (or do both!). It will be a non-school uniform day – 

so if you don’t have something red please do not worry.  

We would also like to hold a cake sale. So if there are any budding bakers out there who 

would be happy to donate or bake some cakes for us to sell from 2.45pm on the main 

playground that would be much appreciated.  KS1 please pop round to the main entrance 

to purchase your cakes. Please pass your cake donations onto your Class Teacher in the 

morning.   

Each class will also be taking part in ½ hour activity – maybe yoga, dancing, running or 

something else! With every school in our Trust taking part, the pupils will be contributing to 

a 24 hour activity as a collective.  

We suggest a donation of £1 per family, but more or less is also fine. Over the past two 

years, Comic Relief funding has helped to support 11.7 million people, including: 

• MORE THAN 750,000...people in the UK experiencing financial and material 

poverty to access advice and support. 

• MORE THAN 29,000 people who have experienced or are at risk of domestic abuse 

to access safe accommodation and specialist services and  

• MORE THAN 46,000 children and young people in the UK, and more than 8.1 

million internationally. 



 

 
 
 
 
 

So every penny really helps.  

Thank you for your support.  

  
Yours sincerely  
  
Mrs L Secker  
 
Head of Academy.  
 


